
Second Sunday of Advent – Year B 

December 06,  2020 

Readers Collection Gift  

Bearers 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Date Coffee & Snacks 

Please volunteer 
during mass. 

Please volunteer 
during mass. postponed postponed 

Dec. 
06 

Postponed 

Please volunteer 
during mass. 

Please volunteer 
during mass. postponed postponed 

Dec. 

13 Postponed 

Dec. 
20 

Please volunteer 
during mass. 

Please volunteer 
during mass. postponed postponed Postponed 

Dec. 
27 

Please volunteer 
during mass. 

Please volunteer 
during mass. postponed postponed Postponed 

Jan. 
03 

Please volunteer 
during mass. 

Please volunteer 
during mass. postponed postponed Postponed 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday 5:00 pm 

Sunday 10:30 am 

Weekday Masses 

Mon. Tues. & Wed .12:10 pm 

Thurs. & Fri. 5:30 pm 

Reconciliation time:  Saturday from 4:15 to 4:45pm; Sunday, 

9:45-10:15am or by appointment.  Please contact Fr. Inno-

cent for any other sacraments or funerals 

father@ourladyofassumptionhayriver.com 

Fr. Innocent Ukaegbu: 867-875-2545 & St. Anne, Katlodeeche 

Sunday Mass 1:30 PM 

www.ourladyofassumptionhayriver.com       



 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 
Rachel’s Corner      
“…You will give me life again, 
You will raise me up again from the 
depths of the earth.”         Psalm 71:20 

After an abortion decision, it can feel like 
you have no hope to ever feel alive again. 
Join us on a Rachel’s Vineyard™ Retreat 
and discover how God only wants to love 
you back to life again and raise you up 
from the depths of your darkness.   

867-872-0026  

rachelsvineyard.nwt@gmail.com 

Like us on Facebook:  
Rachel’s Vineyard Kelowna 

Please visit our website 

for the complete Catholic 

Update article                    

ourladyofassumptionhayriver.com 

Our CWL has put a Christmas paper-wrapped  box 

in the foyer, labelled Men’s Shelter, beside the 

Soup Kitchen baskets. Yes, we are still collecting 

non-perishable items for them. 

So, now we are asking parishioners to donate to 

both. The new Men’s Shelter is in need of toques, 

mitts, socks or underwear. 

More than ever, we must care for our most 

vulnerable citizens. This Christmas season, please 

be as generous as you have always been. Blessings 

from  Assumption Catholic Women’s League. 

The envelopes are 

ready. Please call 

Theresa 778-694-8952 

if you would like your 

collection envelopes 

dropped off.  You can 

also donate through 

CanadaHelps.org 

https://www.canadahelps.org/

en/charities/assumption-catholic-

church/ 

https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=12332
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=7101
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=12332
mailto:rachelsvineyard.nwt@gmail.com

